
Senator Frank Church 
Room 336 
Old Federal Building 
304 North Eighth St. 
Boise , Idaho 83702 

Dear Senator : 

Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly , Idaho 83341 

Dec . 8, 1975 

Thank you for your kind letter of November 25th regarding your 
help with our problem with the Social Security Administrati on . 

Thanks to the kindness of your secretaries in the Boise office 
and your concern , this matt er has now been taken care of by the 
treasury Department. We trust that in the future we will have 
no further problems and will not have to take up your valuable 
time with such small concerns . 

Please be advised of our continuing support on your behalf in 
the coming elections - should you decide to run for the office 
of the president - or f or any other democratic cani dates which 
you may endorse . 

Via the television , we have been followin g your fine work in 
vashington on behalf of this nation and wish to take this 
opportunity to congratul ate you on a j ob well done . We are , 
indeed , prodd of our senator . 

Sincere best wishes , 

Lon and Evelyn Crabtree 
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